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Welcome to our practice!  
 
Please fill out your child's registration information on our portal. Please see the link on our website. If 
you have any questions regarding signing up for your portal account, please call our office any time! 
The portal is a great way to keep all your information on your child's healthcare at your fingertips. 
You can talk to a doctor via messaging, get their growth charts, immunization records and handouts 
all in one place. You also are able to fill out surveys regarding development or other issues prior to 
your appointment so you don't have to worry about them in our busy waiting room.  
 
Please come to each appointment 5-10 minutes early so we can get old records, signatures, surveys, 
or forms ready for you to fill out so you can see your doctor on time.  
 
Please bring your immunization records from any prior clinic with you as well.  
 
Be sure to inform your insurance company that you have chosen Tanque Verde Pediatrics as your 
primary care provider and ensure that you are actively covered before your first appointment. Be 
familiar with your coverage. You are ultimately responsibility for your own healthcare costs and 
payments.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
We look forward to seeing you!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Staff and Doctors at Tanque Verde Pediatrics 

 

https://www.tanqueverdepeds.com/

